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Perdiswell Post!
Newsletter 8th September 2017
www.perdiswellpri.worcs.sch.uk
	Dear Families,

We have had a wonderful first week and both the children and staff have settled well into their new classes. A very warm welcome has been extended to all our new Reception children and their families who are joining us for the first time. Their 3 day settling in has gone smoothly with few tears from children or parents!

As part of our School Development Plan this year we are focussing on developing children’s responsibility in all areas of school life. A buddy system has been established to build good relationships with children across the whole school. Every class in Key Stage 2 has been matched with a Reception, Key Stage 1 or lower Key Stage 2 class and the children partnered. Today, our Year 4 pupils met their Reception buddy and took them in to the lunch hall, helped them to order their food and sit them safely at their table. The children were mature and took this responsibility very seriously helping our newest pupils to settle well and enjoy their lunch. Thank you to all Year 4 pupils, you were super.

I will send out an overview of our School Development Plan in the coming weeks, to share the key areas of improvement that we are focussing on this year. However, if you do have any concerns or improvements that you would like to suggest please do not hesitate to speak to me or Mrs Evans and we will endeavour to improve where possible.  We will also be hosting a Parent Forum meeting later this term which you are all invited to attend to discuss and share ideas. 

                                       Rachel Hughes
We would like to invite you to an informal welcome meeting as indicated below.  This will be an opportunity to share what topics the children will be covering, homework expectations as well as answering any questions you might have. 
· Tuesday 12th September – Year 1 3:20pm
· Wednesday 13th September – 3SB 3:20pm
· Thursday 14th September –  3A 3:20pm
· Friday 15th September – Year 6 3:20pm
· Monday 18th September – Year 4 3:20pm, Early Years 7:00pm
· Tuesday 19th September  – 2B 3:20pm
· Wednesday 20th September– 2F 3:20pm
· Thursday 21st September – Year 5 3:20pm
Shire Services – Please note the cost of the school meal is now £2.10.  Please send your child’s dinner money in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and class (KS2 only).  Thank you.
Road Safety – With the start of the new school term, please can children be reminded the importance of road safety in particular ensuring they walk with their scooter/bike when crossing the road.
High School Applications – Please be aware the closing date for parents of children who are due to move to high school next year is 31st October 2017.
School Admissions 2017 – Please be aware that if you have a child born between 1st September 2013 and 31st August 2014, you will need to make an application for a school place for September 2018.  The deadline for the application process is 15th January 2018.  All applications must be made online at www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions .
School Open Week Monday 9th October – Friday 13th October - All parents of children due to start school in September 2018 are welcome to attend our open week and we have the following tours available:

· Monday 9th October – 9:30am & 1:15pm

· Tuesday 10th October – 9:30am & 1:15pm

· Wednesday 11th October – 9:30am & 1:15pm

· Thursday 12th October – 9:30am & 1:15pm

· Friday 13th October – 1:15pm only

Please phone the school office on 01905 453348 to book your place.

Music – Please note Marie McNally commences her lessons on Thursday 14th September and Jake Brooks on Tuesday 19th September.

	Attendance

Our overall attendance is 96%
Please see below the attendance for this week.
EYR
98.3%
EYW

100%
1C
100%
1F
96%
2B
100%
2F
92%
3A
96%
3SB

96%
4M
98%
4R

92%
5B
98%
5P
100%
6C
93%
6M
94%


	Housepoint winners this week are Greyfriars 132 with points.  The totals so far are:
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Commandery

111
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123


	After School Activities
Please note Multiskills will start back on Friday 15th September (Years 1-6).
 


